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Dear Friends,
With the coming of summer so comes the anniversary of 
almost seven years at the North Bragg Hospitality House, and 
12 total years in the Fort Bragg community. These past seven 
years have probably been the most enjoyable in our 32 years 
with Cadence. 

As we mentioned briefly in our last letter, we are taking most 
of this next year to step away and connect with our support 
team. We have a two-and-a-half-month trip planned for this 
summer, and several smaller trips planned over the next eight 
months or so. We hope to connect with as many people on 
our team as possible. One of our goals over this next year 
is to make up an $800 
per month deficit in our 
support. We’d be grateful 
to any who would come 
alongside us in closing 
this gap. 

The military folks who 
attend our home ministry 
will keep things going in 
our absence, with several 
key couples leading both 

our men’s and women’s groups during the week. Monthly get-
togethers will keep the group at large connected. We are so 
grateful for all the people who make up our ministry family 
here at Fort Bragg, and we’re especially grateful for those 
who will keep things going in our absence. After the time of 
connection with our support team, we plan to return to our 
home in North Carolina and pick back up where we left off. 
We know that as our time away from ministry winds down, 
we will feel eager to return to our home near Fort Bragg to 
resume the relationships that make our lives worth living.

One of our last ministry events was our annual Memorial 
Day cook-out. Almost 60 adults and kids joined us for a great 
day. The photo below shows our group gathered around a 
tree they gave us in memory of my mother. They also had 
a plaque made that commemorates my mom’s life. What a 
special gift from a tremendous group of people we dearly love!

We look forward to our upcoming year of connection with 
the team that makes this ministry possible. We are so thankful 
you are on this journey with us!

In His Grace,

Bruce
Bruce, for Wendy too

Bruce and Wendy Dower
485 Green Links Dr, Cameron, NC 28326-4501
Bruce: 303.328.8157  •  Wendy: 303.956.5434
Bruce.Dower@Cadence.org  •  Wendy.Dower@Cadence.org
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This is not a legally binding promise to give. Contributions to Cadence International are 
tax-deductible so far as the law allows. While we attempt to honor the specific wishes 
of all donors, Cadence maintains complete discretion and control over the use of the 
donated funds and is authorized to redirect funds within the ministry.

DONATE:  PO Box 1268, Englewood, CO 80150  •  800.396.6680  •  Cadence.org

	 I will pray for the Dowers

	 I will support their ministry with:  
	 $ ___________ per   month   quarter   year 
	 Starting date: ____________________________

	 I have enclosed a special gift: $ _____________ 
	 Name of special project (if applicable) ______________________

	 I would like to receive the Dowers’ ministry emails

	 Please remove me from their mailing list

Name

Address

City/State/Zip

Phone

Email AddressTo give to the Dowers’ ministry, please donate with a check* 
made payable to Cadence International or give online at 
Cadence.org/Dower 
*Please do not write a missionary’s name or information anywhere on the check. 
Instead, include this slip with your donation.
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